Newsletter 14



Calender

07/07 Farewell group 8 parents

night

08/07 Group 8 saying goodbye

to school and all children

09/07 Participation

councilmeeting

10/07 Last day of school, start

summervacation on Friday July, 11th. Until sunday August, 24th

25/08 First day of school 2025-

2026

Tip: In Social Schools, under calendar, you can also find important activities and days off for the upcoming period.

Review Summerparty

We look back fondly on our Summer Party last Friday. Fortunately, we had beautiful weather this year!

Thank you for the great turnout of parents/caregivers and the children.
Thanks also to everyone who brought something to eat or drink and a special thanks to the parents/caregivers who also helped with activities and food and drink.
Great that we can do it together like this!



We also highlighted two parents for helping to prepare the breakfast packs. Thanks again for that!



Staff

After this school year, Miss Sila, Miss Randy, Miss Tekla and Master Desmond will be leaving us. We thank and very much for their commitment and will miss them!

After the summer vacations a new teacher will start with us. She will teach group 4. Below she introduces herself to you:

My name is Anne de Rooij and I have been living in beautiful Southeast for quite some time now, together with my husband and two daughters of 4 and 6. In recent years I have worked as a teacher of group 3 and 4 in Amsterdam New West. In my spare time I read a lot and like to visit concerts. I also started running thanks to the Bijlmer Run, next year I will definitely participate again. I am really looking forward to working at Het Klaverblad after the summer vacations. Have a nice vacation and see you soon!



Children's introduction to new teacher

Next Tuesday, the children will spend a small hour getting acquainted with their new teacher for the coming school year. In this way we hope to prepare the children a little for the new situation after the summer vacations. This introduction is during school hours and will take place as much as possible in the classroom where they will be taught next year.

Parents evening schoolyear 2025-2026!

On Tuesday, September 2, the parent night will take place. It is important that you attend. On this evening the teacher will tell you what will be discussed in class that school year, but also what you can do at home with your child. When we work together it can help enormously in the development of your child. Therefore it is important that you are well informed about what we are doing and how we do it. Please note this evening in your agenda

In the following week are the start talks. These are also very important. Only then will you be able to talk about your child. You can sign up for these via Social Schools by then.

Foodpackages for all children

Herewith a reminder regarding the summer packets we plan to distribute to all students. These packets will be distributed on **Wednesday**, **July 9**. The request to all parents/caregivers to see if it is possible to help your child take this home that afternoon. There is also a packet for grade 8 students. They can also pick these up at school at 2:15 pm.

For kindergarten and grade 3, we bring the packets to the classrooms. There you can pick it up for your child. The children in grades 4-8 can pick it up downstairs in the hall. Again, great if you can support your child(ren) to transport it home with them.

New school?

Every year it happens that children change schools during the summer. This may be due to a move, but there may also be other reasons. It is very important for the school and for making group assignments that we know how many children we can count on from the start of the school year. The friendly but urgent request is to let us know if your child will leave the school and thus will not stay at Klaverblad after the summer. Preferably also mention which school your child will attend. You can pass this on by mail to: directie@bsklaverblad.nl